
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 11th February 

Our Year 2 dressed as ‘Superheroes’ 

yesterday to take part in a sports 

festival at Saltburn Leisure Centre. 

The children were a credit to the 

school and to you as parents and a 

great time was had by all. 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday was ‘Safer Internet Day’. 

We had assemblies and learned lots 

about staying safe online.  

Please ask your children about their 

learning and encourage them to use 

their learning to keep themselves 

safe.  
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 PCSO 

Next Thursday Miss Jerz has 

planned some welcome relief from 

SATs preparation for Year 6 with a 

visit from our local PCSO to link in 

with their Crime and Punishment 

work in History. 

Mental Health Week 

Our children have also been learning 

how to manage their own mental 

health and well-being this week. 

There have been lots of 

opportunities to talk about how they 

are feeling and what to do when 

feeling overwhelmed, sad or angry.   

Half Term 

Please remember we break up next 

week on Friday 18th February and do 

not return to school until Tuesday 1st 

March. I am aware LJS are breaking 

up on Thursday 17th February and 

would ask you to spoil your secondary 

aged children for a day, whilst your 

Lockwood children came to school. 

They can be spoilt on Monday 28th 

February when their secondary 

siblings are at school. 

 

 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

Reception: Ivy  

 

Year 1: Teddi 

 

Year 2: Alfie 

 

Year 3:Bradley  

 

Year 4: Connie  

 

Year 5: Sam 

 

Year 6: Keira 
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Stars of the week 

 
 

Reception: Piper 

 

Year 1: Jacob W 

 Joshua 

 

Year 2: Olivia 

 Molly 

 

Year 3: Lewis 

 Jack 

 

Year 4: Sasha 

 Daisy B 

 

Year 5: Ava 

 Jamie 

 

Year 6: Molly  

 Thomas 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


